
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 9:25 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: The George Project 
 
 
Hello,   
 
Please leave my name out of this report but...  
 
I hope this project does not increase the current tenant's rent to help offset construction costs. The rent 
here is already very expensive and if it increased I would have to move. The parking lot can already be a 
bit of a cluster so adding 40+ more units I can't imagine what it would be like. I am not in favor of the 
project.  
 
Thank you,   
 
The George Resident 
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